
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Coronavirus 
With our thoughts turning a little to Christmas, it can be easy to forget the situation we find ourselves in 
regarding Coronavirus. It is still with us in the community and at present, we have two children in school 
who have tested positive on a PCR test.  
 
Please can we ask you that if your child has any symptoms of a cold or a cough that they take a lateral 
flow test. If this returns as negative and they are well enough to be in school, they should continue as 
normal. If the lateral flow returns as positive, a PCR test must be booked and a negative result received 
before they return to school. 
 
Please inform school if your child is taking a PCR test. This can be done either via Class Dojo or we still 
have our email address running, specifically for this: 
 
Covid@pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk 
 
Swimming 
Year 6 have loved their term of swimming. After Christmas, it is the turn of Year 5 to start their 
swimming block, which will be every Wednesday, until Easter. You will receive a separate letter outlining 
all the details. This will start in the second week back after Christmas. 
 
Lunch money 
Please ensure that any outstanding dinner money is fully paid as soon as possible so that your account is 
not in debt. 
 
Bikes and scooters 
Please ensure that no bikes or scooters are left in school over the Christmas period. We will not be able 
to take responsibility should anything happen to them during this time.  
 
Reading Newsletter 
Please read the next instalment of our reading newsletter, which is attached, for you. Alternatively, you 
can visit our website to catch all the previous copies too. 
 
Cleaning role 
A vacancy has arisen in school for a cleaning role. The position is for 8 hours per week. If you are 
interested, please visit our website, where full details are available and the application form is for you to 
download. The closing date is Tuesday 4th January at 12 noon. 
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Diary Dates 
 

Monday 13th December Year 4 Christmas party (food provided) 

Tuesday 14th December 
Reception Christmas party (food provided) 
Year 3 Christmas party (food provided) 
Year 5 Christmas party 

Wednesday 15th December 

School Christmas dinner 
Christmas jumpers can be worn 
Year 2 Christmas party (food provided) 

Thursday 16th December 
Year 1 Christmas party (food provided) 
Year 6 Christmas party 

Friday 17th December 
No Nursery 
School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 

Monday 3rd January School Closed – Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 4th January School Closed – Teacher Training Day 

Wednesday 5th January School open for start of spring term 

 
 
 


